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Neil Heinonen

From: Neil Heinonen

Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 4:54 PM

To: Neil Heinonen

Subject: FW: 2024 South Forestview Area Improvements - Project Update – April 2, 2024

Residents and Project Stakeholders: 

 

Project Schedule: 

The Contractor’s schedule for tree removal work is being bumped up to this Thursday.  Removal of trees in select areas 

is an!cipated to begin on Thursday, April 4th.  The Contractor for this work is Tree Top Clearing, Inc. 

 

Work Zones: 

No!ce on Construc!on Zone Ac!vi!es: Road work signs or other temporary signage will be installed throughout the 

project areas to warn motorists and protect workers during construc!on. Please pay careful a)en!on to the warning 

signs.  Please exercise cau!on as you navigate the work zones.  

 

Neighborhood Mee!ng Materials:  

Please note the link below, which includes the presenta!on material from last evening. The informa!on can be found on 

the website, under the heading “Project Files” on the right side of the website page. 

 

              Link:  h)ps://www.sehinc.com/baxter2024southforestview 

 

An addi!onal update with informa!on from last evening’s mee!ng is planned to be sent later this week.  I intend to 

provide addi!onal schedule details in the end of week update as well.  

  

Please reach out to me if you have ques!ons related to the project. 

 
Neil Heinonen, PE (MN) 
Project Manager | Sr. Professional Engineer  
Short Elliot Hendrickson Inc.  
320.250.2090 cell 
320.229.4379 direct  
nheinonen@sehinc.com 
 
Building a Better World for All of Us® 

 


